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Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

1 October 2025  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

Y10 Drama GCSE Trip to ‘Blood Brothers’ – Thursday 15 January 2026 

As part of the Year 10 GCSE Drama course, we will be running a theatre trip to see ‘Blood Brothers’ at the 

Churchill Theatre, Bromley. The visit will enable your daughter to make the notes on Live Theatre that are 

necessary for both the final GCSE written examination and mock examination, so this is an essential trip.  

We will walk to Orpington Station from school, travelling to Bromley South and then walking to the theatre. 

The show will finish at approximately 5.00pm. Students can be collected from the theatre or may make their 

own way home. Students will be dismissed at the theatre and will be unsupervised from that point.  

Students must have a prepaid travel ticket or topped up Oyster card for the journey. They should take note 

of the weather as there will be a short walk to the theatre.  

If you agree to the details of the trip as outlined in this letter, please make a payment of £18.00 via WisePay 

by Friday 24 October. Please be aware that payment constitutes permission for this trip.  Should you have 

any financial concerns with regards to payment please contact finance@newsteadwood.co.uk in 

confidence.    

For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information for students will be taken from 

the school database Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app or by email to 

Office@newsteadwood.co.uk.   

Yours sincerely,   

M Stokes    

Mr M Stokes  

Head of Drama  
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